
From: Adams, Marcia S
To: 'CH Maguire' <chmaguire@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/22/2006 1:02:18 PM
Subject: RE: Flexibility Proviso

We have not had to use the proviso.  It will have no impact on us.

Thanks,
Marcia

-----Original Message-----
From: CH Maguire [mailto:chmaguire@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2006 8:54 AM
To: ehagood@comcast.net; leecatoe@daodas.state.sc.us;
hunterce@dhec.sc.gov; kerr@dhhs.state.sc.us; framptonj@dnr.sc.gov;
ozmint.jon@doc.state.sc.us; EKitzman@doi.sc.gov;
kaydlette@dss.state.sc.us; youmansa@llr.sc.gov;
bbyars@main.djj.state.sc.us; ravenspoint@msn.com;
sglover@ppp.state.sc.us; thooper@profit-lab.com;
lncarter@santeecooper.com; jtaylor@sccommerce.com; jjc20@scdmh.org;
marcia.adams@scdmv.net; jamesschweitzer@scdps.net; cprosser@scprt.com;
Ray Stevens; rstewart@sled.sc.gov
Subject: Flexibility Proviso

To All:

Two weeks ago, the House Ways and Means Committee revoked the flexibility proviso which may or may not have an 
impact on your budget.  Please review your budget and advise if this proviso (transfer payments) has any meaningful 
impact on you and whether we should make provisions relative to the Senate Finance Committee.

Thank you,

CH Maguire
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